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Newsletter Challenge!
How many times can you find a

Slushy? Write your answer and put it
in the challenge box in the office.

Winners drawn at assembly
tomorrow.

Current and new families are encouraged to enrol
their child ASAP to ensure you receive information

regarding our Term 4 Transition Program. If you have
any queries please contact the office on 9407 7100

Tuesday 22nd October
Year 3-4 Soccer

Friday 25th October 
World Teachers Day 

Tuesday 29th October
Specialist Showcase

Thursday 31st October
Preps - Bundoora Park Excursion 

Monday 4th November 
Student Free Day
No School on this Day

Tuesday 5th November 
Melbourne Cup 
No School on this Day

Wednesday 18th December
Year 6 Graduation

Thursday 19th December
Year 6 - Fun Fields Excursion
Prep-Year 5 - Colour Run

Friday 20th December
End of Term 4 (1.30pm finish)

IMPORTANT DATES

School Newsletter
Thursday 17th October 2024

Join Us for Our Specialist Team Showcase!
On Tuesday, October 29th, from 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM,
our amazing Specialist teaching team will be hosting

a family event to showcase the incredible work
happening in their classes.

Come and enjoy a variety of fun, FREE activities for
everyone to participate in!

For more details, please see the flyer below.
We can't wait to see you there!

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/
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As the warmer weather approaches, our slushies for a nice cool refreshment are
now available for our students at Recess Mon-Fri. Our students can come down
at Recess and see our lovely staff members to purchase their slushy for $2.00.
Our flavours are Berry blast, Blueberry and Lemon/lime. Please remember that
students are expected to only purchase slushies for themselves, and/or their
younger siblings. 

Over the last couple of weeks our Year 5 students have voted on a design for 2025
Year 6 tops. In the coming weeks, these designs will be available to order. Please keep
an eye on your Compass and the newsletter when and how to order place your order. 

Families and students are reminded that, during Term 4, students are required to wear their school
hat while outside. It is extremely important that we remember our sun smart behaviours as the
weather gets hotter and the UV index increases. Students who do not have their school hat will be
relocated to a shaded area of the yard while outside. School leadership will support students and
families to acquire a hat. 

School hats are available to purchase from PSW or our School office for $19.95. Families are also
reminded to ensure that all uniform items are clearly labelled so that they are returned to their owner
if they are misplaced or lost. 

If you are moving next year and your child will be attending a different school in 2025, can you
please inform the office. as soon as possible and complete an Exit Form to indicate a change
of schools. This information also helps us be prepared for transition data to the new school, as
well as for ECPS planning for 2025 Home Groups.

Hi everyone, my name is Corinne. I have started at ECPS this week as Assistant Business
Manager and you can find me at the Office. Please feel free to come say ‘Hi’ at anytime..
Something I love doing in my spare time is walking my dog Mac and spending time with my
family. I looking foward to meet you all!















This competition welcomes submissions from all primary
school students, all entries need to be submitted by

Tuesday 22nd of October.
If you would like to participate, please see the office for a
plain white sheet of A4 paper, or you can use your own.

The winner of this year’s competition will have their
designs featured on Andrew Giles MP’s Christmas Card!

The top 3 designs will be each awarded a $100 book
voucher each, and the school with the best design will

win $600 towards library books.  

SCULLIN CHRISTMAS
CARD COMPETITION 2024



WHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLD
HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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